
 

 

 

 

REPORT TO PENDLETON TOWN BOARD 

 

 April 2020 

Jeff Stowell, Highway Superintendent 

 

 

 

 Chipped brush 

 Repaired equipment 

 Prepped summer equipment 

 Cleaned up Trail head at Townline and installed signs “No Parking on shoulder and 

No Trespassing” by both neighbors 

 Cleaned garbage at least once per week on Trails 

 Started sweeping subs with our Street Sweeper that we share with 3 other Towns  

 Salted bridges as needed 

 Started topsoil and seed plow damage and S&W bubbler repairs  

 Patch potholes as needed 

 Patch shoulders and driveway aprons with stone 


